March 19, 1982

Henry Blackburn, M.D. School of Public Health Stadium Gate 27 University of Minnesota 611 Beacon Street S.E. Minneapolis, MN 55455

Dear Dr. Blackburn:

We appreciate your interest and your kind comments about the work of our editorial cartoonist, Steve Sack. Here is a reproduction copy of his cartoon about the no-risk cigarette. We'll be glad to cooperate if the national groups you mentioned in your letter seek reprint permission.

Sincerely,

Richard C. Reid

Assistant to the Editor

RCR:cjk Enc.

ask Teny Rebouk

Jone address

which night

which night

about his.

(Take care)